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             January 10, 2014
To Whom it May Concern, 

My name is Melissa Malski, and I am an active member of the Junior League of San Francisco, Inc. (JLSF). The JLSF is part of an international organization of women committed to promoting voluntarism, developing the potential of women, and improving communities through the effective action and leadership of trained volunteers. We have been supporting the growth and development of community programs in San Francisco for more than 100 years. 

As part of our support, we offer an Enabling Funds grant intended for existing nonprofit organizations to continue to provide needed services and programs in the community. Organizations must provide an IRS 501(c)(3) determination letter in their application. This year, Ben's Friends was unable to apply for the grant for lack of this documentation. This is unfortunate, as the JLSF would be willing to donate up to $5,000.00 to Ben's Friends if they were eligible to apply.
I encourage you to consider expediting their request for 501(c)(3) status so that they may apply for this funding as well as additional funding opportunities in the future. 

On behalf of the JLSF, I thank you very much for your consideration.
Sincerely, 
Melissa Malski
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